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"I had the distinct pleasure of working alongside Ryan Malone during my 
time at Lightsource BP on the Grange Solar Farm project in 2020. Ryan 
served as the Health and Safety Advisor to the subcontractor, and I was 
consistently impressed by his methodical and common-sense approach to 
health and safety. He demonstrated a thorough understanding of industry 
standards and best practices, while also applying practical solutions to 
address real-world challenges on-site. Ryan’s ability to balance safety 
protocols with operational eKiciency, alongside his keen attention to detail, 
ensured a safe and productive environment for all involved. 
 
Most recently, we had the opportunity to collaborate again on the UK’s 
largest solar farm, Cleve Hill (375MW), where Ryan’s professionalism and 
expertise continued to shine. His pragmatic, solution-focused mindset sets 
him apart as an exceptional health and safety professional. I would highly 
recommend Ryan Malone’s services to any organisation seeking expert 
health and safety advice and support within the renewable energy sector." 
 
Daniel Perry French 
Project Director  
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